Reminder

No. W-11049/01/2012-Water-II

Government of India
Ministry of Drinking Water & Sanitation

A% *%

8th Floor, Paryavaran Bhawan,
CGO-Complex, Lodi Road,
New Delhi- 110 003

Dated: ..... June, 2012
To,

T'he Secretaries/Pr. Secretaries in charge of RWS/PHED
, In all the States ~

Subject: - Request for information on Swajaldhara Schemes.
Dear Sir/Madam,

Reference Ministry of Drinking Water & Sanitations letter of even number dated
29* May, 2012 on the above mentioned subject.

2. The requisite information about how the O&M of Rural Water Supply Schemes
set up under the Swajaldhara pattern is now being implemented from your State has
not been received so far. It is requested that the same may be furnished to this Ministry

by 28.06.2012 to sujoy.m@nic.in and faxed to 011-24363253

Yours faithfully,

(Sujoy Mojumdar)
Director (Water)
- Tel. 24360102.
Copy to: o
1. Engineer-in-Chief/Chief Engineers in charge of RWS in all States. The

information may kindly be sent to the undersigned at- sujoy.m@nic.in and faxed
on 011-24363253.




